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Hello Camille,

I hope this email finds you well. 1 wanted to check in with you following the updated Bay Area Stay-at-
Home order that was issued yesterday. The updated order states that most residential and commercial
construction is prohibited, while section f(v) lists construction-related exceptions to this order. Based on
the latest guidance, will you be issuing a stop work order to the Highland Estates Project? Please let me
know the path forward so we can plan accordingly.

Also, on a related note, how will the County be handling permitting projects at this time? We have a
few clients that have requested Biological Reports for residential developments within the County;
however, | assume site visits to support permitting would also be prohibited? Please let me know the
County’s take on this.

Thanks,
Kristen

Kristen Outten
Project Manager / Senior Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
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